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17 August 2018

Dear students,

It has come to the notice of the College authorities that some of you
are actively engaged in creating fake notices/messages and in hacking of
the available IT systems. In one of the instances, a student hacked the LED
Projector during a seminar in amphitheatre and started controlling it. It
disturbed the whole lecture being delivered by a renowned senior consultant
on sports injuries. In another instance, a fake notice of holiday was created
and posted on various social media groups. Both of these incidents are
being taken seriously by the authorities. The case has been transferred to
the SHO, South Campus Police Station, New Delhi for further investigations.
In the first instance, the College has identified the group of students who
were involved in this mischievous activity.

All the students are advised to desist from such mischievous activities

otherwise disciplinary action will be taken against them which may amount
to rustication from the College.




